
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 September 2023 
 

EYFS Family Photos 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
In our Understanding the World circles sessions we are learning all about 
families, celebrating similarities and differences within all families.  
 
We are hoping to share photos of our families to enhance the learning 
experience for your children and our environment. Please can you send a family 
photo to your child’s class teacher via Seesaw so we can print them out to use. 
 
We will be using the photographs to create a family display in the entrance of 
our classrooms and a family class book using the wonderful photographs too. 
 
The children really enjoy sharing their experiences and talking about their 
families with their friends so we are really looking forward to seeing your 
photographs.  
 
Thank you so much for your continuing support 
Miss Price, Mrs Monaghan, Miss Altayar and Mr Ryder 
 


